
                    
           

 Please check out our Facebook page at www.facebook.com/vermilionsafetytown.  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

2023 
Dear Parents, 
 
  When school begins this fall, your child will encounter many hazardous 
situations for the first time.  SAFETY TOWN is a ten-day class interactive program that 
is designed to educate children on a variety of safety topics such as bike, water, 
school bus, and railroad safety. These techniques and lessons can be utilized in real 
life situations. The program is geared for children between ages four and five years of 
age and entering kindergarten.  
 
 This year's classes will be held Monday through Friday, June 12th through June 
23rd, at the Vermilion Elementary School.  There will be two separate sessions: 
9:30AM - 11:30AM and 1:00PM - 3:00PM.  Please address, attach postage to the 
postcard, and return it with your registration form. It will be mailed to you during the 
last week of May indicating your child’s session assignment.   
 
 We sincerely hope you will take advantage of this opportunity for your child to 
participate in a program to help make the first steps into the school years safe ones. 
 
 

                                                           
 
   
 
 
 
 

Kate Lulovics          Captain James Graham 
                Safety Town Director            Safety Town Administrator 
        klulovics@cityofvermilionohio.gov                   jgraham@cityofvermilionohio.gov  
 
 
 
 


